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The Indianapolis Coalition for Patient Safety, Inc. (ICPS) is pleased to announce the 2013
Indianapolis Patient Safety Hero Award winners. These individuals and teams were recognized
for making a difference to enhance patient safety in Indianapolis hospitals. The awards were
given during a ceremony on Nov. 26, 2013, at the Lilly Corporate Center.

The following individuals and teams were recognized:

Franciscan St. Francis Health: Insulin Pen-to-Vial Conversion, Stephanie Heckman, MSN, RN,
ACNS-BC, CMSRN; and Paul Strange, M.D.

St Vincent Health: Executive Safety Physician Program, Niceta Bradburn, M.D.
Eskenazi Health: Perinatal Simulation Team

Richard L. Roudebush VA Medical Center: Suicide Prevention Team, RLR VAMC; Travis Field,
LCSW; Christina McNeely, LCSW; and Judi Green, LCSW

Community Health Network: Coronary Artery Bypass Graft (CABG) Surgical Site Infection Team

IU Health: Flu Vaccination Program, Laurie L. Fish, RN, BSN, CIC

ICPS is a collaboration between all the major health care systems and provider networks in the
city, with the common goal of improving the safety and quality of the Indianapolis health care
system to make it the safest in America. To learn more about ICPS, please visit

indypatientsafety.org.

#H##



